


 

 

How many off street parking spaces are planned in this development? 
 
Off street parking is provided as part of the new homes being built and car parking will continue to be 
provided in the Northcote town centre. 
 
Kāinga Ora does not hold a central figure on the number of individual off street parking spaces 
planned as this information is held within individual dwelling plans. I am therefore declining this part of 
your request under section 18(f) of the Act as this information cannot be made available without 
substantial collation or research. 
 
In addition to parking, other modes of transport such as cycle paths and public transport will be 
provided as part of the development. 
 
More information about the Northcote Development can be found at the following link 
https://northcotedevelopment.co.nz. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests where 
possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests with your personal information 
removed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager – Government Relations 




